Everyone is invited to our annual
Christmas Fellowship Luncheon on
Sunday, December 15 following Divine
Liturgy. Guests are asned to contribute a
Lenten potluck dish or dessert to share.

There will be a visit from a special guest!

PARENTS ARE REMINDED TO BRING A
WRAPPED GIFT (valued at no more than $20) for
your child(ren) so Santa can pass out at the party!
Make sure their name is written on it, then deposit
it'them into the age-appropriate bag(s) that will be
located in the church office before Divine Liturgy

begins.

Potluck Suggestions

 \Vegetable/Fruit Trays o Shrimp Platter & Cocktail Sauce

 Beans/Salsa & Chips « Tuna Sandwiches/Salad

e Pita & Hummus e Tuna Casserole

e Greek Potato Salad e Chocolate Fondue

o PastaSalad o Olives, Pretzels, Peppers

o Soup & Bread o Donuts, Coffee Cakes,

e Ceviche o Pastries, Cookies

e Guacamole Please DO NOT bring meat or cheese!




